
Dear Community Members, 

We are reaching out to provide you with an explanation of the recent coal tax levy that has been 

implemented in our community. 

The coal tax levy is designed to help fund essential services and infrastructure development that 

benefit our entire community. This levy is a small percentage of the revenue generated from coal 

production and is allocated towards: 

• Improving local schools and educational facilities 

• Enhancing public safety and emergency services 

• Maintaining and upgrading public infrastructure, including roads and parks 

• Supporting community health initiatives 

We understand that changes in tax policy can raise concerns, and we are committed to 

transparency. To address any questions or issues, we will hold a community meeting on [insert 

date] at [insert location]. We encourage your participation. 

Thank you for your attention and for being engaged members of our community. Together, we 

can ensure a brighter future for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


